%5189 AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR

2024 Winter Showcase
Production Rehearsal

Allegro, Avanti, Prelude and Concert Level

Essendon, Greensborough, Heidelberg and Yarraville

The Winter Showcase Production Rehearsal is an opportunity for girls from all venues at each level to come together at a
central location. Girls will be involved in a variety of performing arts activities including working with our dance instructors
to learn and prepare the choreography for their Winter Showcase items.

Date:

Times:

Venue:

Parking:

Wear:
Bring:

Sunday May 19
Please note that this rehearsal will replace regular Saturday Allegro classes on this weekend.

Allegro: 8.30am - 12.30pm
Avanti: 8.45am - 12.45pm
Prelude: 1.20pm - 5.30pm
Concert Level: 1.10pm - 5.40pm

Essendon Keilor College, 286 Buckley Street, Essendon

Please make your way directly to the Gym for arrival and collection.

Limited parking is available along McCracken Street. Parking is also available on Thomson Street and other
surrounding streets.

Please note there is no parking in the carpark used by the gym on the corner of McCracken and Buckley
Street. We encourage parents to leave ample time for parking when dropping off your daughter.

Please see a map on the next page.

AGC rehearsal uniform

Snacks and a drink bottle

On-the-day phone number for the Production Rehearsal only: 0402 449 602
This phone will only be switched on during Production Rehearsal times.

Whilst we see this as a valuable chance for the girls to experience music making with the larger group, we also
understand that attendance might not be possible for all families. There is no need to let us know if your daughter
cannot attend. Girls who are unable to attend will not be disadvantaged and their tutor will ensure that they are
adequately caught up in class.
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Essendon Keilor College — 286 Buckley Street, Essendon
VIC Winter Showcase Production Rehearsal

Limited parking is available along McCracken Street. Parking is also available on Thomson Street and other surrounding
streets.

Please note there is no parking in the carpark used by the gym on the corner of McCracken and Buckley Street.

Please enter the school via McCracken Street and arrive to the Gym where you will be met by an AGC staff member.

No parking on
school grounds

Enter the school via

McCracken Street and

arrive to the
Gym

Limited parking available along
McCracken Street. More parking
No parking permitted in the gym car park available on surrounding streets.
located on the corner of
McCracken and Buckley Street




